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Farmington Senior Citizens 2-19-24 

 

February 19, 2024 

 

Meeting number 900 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 PM on Monday, 

February 19, 2024 by Vice President Ruth Weidenborner.  Eighteen members and five guests were 

present.  

 

Tessa Ryan from the Legacy at Fairways brought dishes for our dish-to-pass lunch.  She also provided 

information on upcoming events. 

 

Then members enjoyed their luncheon.   

 

At 12:57 PM,  Vice President Ruth Weidenborner introduced our speaker, Duane Pancoats.  He is the 

author of The Geriatric Gardener.  Copies were available for purchase.  His presentation on Adaptive 

Gardening explained how gardening can be adapted to whatever physical problems a person may have.   

 

Then Vice President Ruth Weidenborner resumed the meeting.  She welcomed some returning 

members and a new member was introduced. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the February 5, 2024 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of February 19, 2024, there is $318.14 in the Treasury.  Six members paid 

dues. 

 

Birthday:  None 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  None 

   

Entertainment:   

• Members decided to hold an Open House at the meeting on May 20th.  Ruth Weidenborner, 

Andrea Sidare, Karen Stratton, and Lynn Costello will work on the arrangements. 

• Ruth Weidenboner shared that an updated trip list from Bus America Group Tours was 

available. 

• A flyer was available with information on the St. Patrick’s Day Corn Beef and Cabbage meal 

sponsored by the Farmington-Victor Kiwanis Club.  Members need to RSVP by March 11th. 

• Barb Millard, Ruth Weibenborner, and Kathy Wagner will bring dessert to the next meeting, 

which is bring your own sandwich lunch.  Members should also bring a can of soup for the 

Campers’ Stew. 

 

Old Business:   

• The Farmington Newsletter will contain information about the Club and Meeting Schedules.  

Kathy Wagner will create a document to give to the Town. 

 

New Business:  None 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:  None 
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50/50 Raffle:  Muriel Nado won $9.50 in the 50/50 raffle.  Andrea Soidare won a copy of The 

Geriatric Gardener. 

 

Jerry Annesi shared some funny stories. 

 

There will be dominos after the meeting. 

 

Vice President Ruth Weidenborner closed the meeting at 1:53 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


